
Item: Kent and Medway Provider Collaborative 

By:  Kay Goldsmith, Scrutiny Research Officer 

To:  Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 2 October 2024 

Subject: Kent and Medway Provider Collaborative 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 
consider the information provided by the Kent and Medway Provider 
Collaborative. 

 It is a written briefing only and no guests will be present to speak on this 
item. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

1. Introduction 

1.1. In July 2024, the Chair of Kent’s HOSC met officers from the Kent and 
Medway Provider Collaborative – a collaboration between four local NHS 
Trusts. KMPT is the host, whilst Jayne Black (Chief Executive Officer for 
Medway Foundation Trust) is the Senior Responsible Officer.  

1.2. The Chair was keen to understand what support the Committee could 
provide, and requested a briefing to be presented to the Committee. 

1.3. The attached briefing provides Members with an overview of the provider 
collaborative including its work and its governance. 

2. Recommendation 

2.1. RECOMMENDED that the Committee consider and note the briefing. 

Background Documents 

None 

Contact Details 

Kay Goldsmith 
Scrutiny Research Officer 
kay.goldsmith@kent.gov.uk 
03000 416512 
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